
News 

 

The St Austell Learning Community is a network that includes all the primary schools and both 

secondary schools in St Austell and the surrounding area. Each has nominated representative 

students from within their school to be recognised for their achievement at an awards evening. 

This is an opportunity for the whole community to celebrate the achievements of young people 

from our area.  

Well Done to our children who were nominated. 
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Well done to the following children who have received their reading                
certificates this week — 
 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 
Bailey T (R1) 

Kiera M (Y3)   Oceane B (Y3) 
Isaac S (1/2) Balin W (Y1/2) Rachael C (Y1/2) 

 
         Star Reader Certificate  
 
     Matilda O’Halloran (Y3) 
     
        Cosmic  Reader Certificate 
      
     Tia C (Y1/2) 

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week— 

 

Bronze— Aaron D (R1) Theo D (R1) 

   Oliver S (R1) Samuel K (R1) 

Gold—Katelin W (Y2)  Leo F (Y2)  Emily Turner (Y2) 

   Scarlett T (Y2)  Matthew W (Y2)  Elysia Lydon 

  Tommy D (Y2)  Jaden Y (Y2)  Jowan G (Y2) 

  Travis N (Y2) 



The Summer Reading Challenge is open to everyone. 

You are able to join through your local library  or online—  http://

summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in 

Every child who participates in this will receive 5 House Points! 



 

   WEDNESDAY 13TH JULY 

      3.30PM—4.30PM 

            & 

     THURSDAY 14TH JULY 

      3.30PM—4.30PM 

 

     TICKETS ARE ON SALE 

 AVAILABLE FROM THE OFFICE 

  £1.50 per ticket  

 



Week beginning 

Monday 11th July 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day, these can 

be paid in advance or 

on the day in a named 

purse. 

Packed lunches are now available as 

well as hot school meals. 
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Our annual summer fayre is fast approaching and we are looking for 

lots of help and donations please. 

 

If you could spare some time to help with the setting up / running of a 

stall, please do let us know as soon as possible.  The fayre is always 

such a fun event with lots of happy children! 

 

We would love donations towards the fayre please :- 

Teddy bears 

Chocolates 

Biscuits 

Toys 

Books 

All donations can be handed into the office.    

 

      THANK YOU 


